
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

PUBLIC HEARING TO OBTAIN CITIZEN INPUT REGARDING THE 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT CARES (CV) PROGRAM 

 

MAY 11, 2022 

 

The Delaware County Board of Supervisors held a public hearing to solicit citizen input 

regarding the CDBG CARES program and a potential application for funding.  The hearing was 

held in the Board of Supervisors’ Room of the Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 

111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 11, 2022, Chairman 

Tina B. Molé presiding. 

 

Chairman Molé called the hearing to order and read the notice of public hearing: 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

AUTHORIZING THE SCHEDULING/PUBLICATION OF A PUBLIC HEARING TO 

OBTAIN CITIZEN INPUT REGARDING THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

BLOCK GRANT CARES (CV) PROGRAM 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Delaware County Board of Supervisors will hold a 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 11, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors’ Room of 

the County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, to solicit citizen input regarding 

the CDBG CARES program and a potential application for funding. 

 

All persons interested in speaking may attend the hearing in person.  To ensure that your 

comments are heard, they will also be accepted by email until 5:00 p.m. on Monday, 

May 9, 2022 to:  christa.schafer@co.delaware.ny.us    

 

Dated:  May 6, 2022 Christa M. Schafer 

 Clerk of the Board 

 Delaware County Board of Supervisors 

 

Chairman Molé stated that a sign-in sheet is being passed around and asked that anyone 

wishing to speak to please stand and state their full name and town they reside in. 

 

Since no one wished to speak, Chairman Molé declared the hearing adjourned at 

1:02 p.m. 
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